

Date: 04.04.2017

TIME: 11.30 a.m

A meeting was organised under the chairmanship of the Principal to discuss the following issues -

1. Departmental file and enclosures including -
 - a) Admission Data
 - b) Result analysis
 - c) feedback
 - d) Seminar/workshop
 - e) skunni
 - f) Lab details
 - g) CV of faculty, etc.
2. Request for First Aid Box.
3. Restructuring of IQAC Cell.
4. Proposal for workshop on awareness about NASC & IQAC to be organised on 19th April, 2017.

It has been unanimously decided to work on war-footing on the Departmental file. First Aid Box will be supplied after renovation work of the college gets over. Funds for the workshop on NASC & IQAC will be received by Mrs. Sumita Khalkho and disbursed to the concerned people.

Members Present -

NAME	SIGNATURE
1) MP Singh	[Signature] 04.04.2017
2) M. Singh	[Signature] 04.04.17
3)	
4) G. M. Khan	[Signature]
5) Dr. Umesh Kumar	[Signature] 04/4/17
6) Dr. M. K. Singh	[Signature] 04-04-17
7) Sumita Khalkhe	[Signature] 4/4
8) Dewendra Prasad	[Signature] 04/4/17
9) Kameshwar Prasad	[Signature] 04/04/17
10) Dr. Khalid Ghafar	[Signature] 4/4/17
11) Somesh Kanti	[Signature]
12) Suresh Chandra Singh	[Signature]
13) Mrs. R. Siddiqui	[Signature]
14) Suresh P. Senha	[Signature]
15) Lakshman Rai	[Signature]
16) Krishna Murari Seth	[Signature]
18) Dr. P. Rebecca	[Signature] P. Rebecca
18) Dr. P. G. Mordar	[Signature] P. G. Mordar
19) Ram Niranjana Singh	[Signature] R. N. Singh
20) GYANSHYAM MAHTO	[Signature] G. Mahto
21) G. P. Singh	[Signature] G. P. Singh
21) Dr. Leena Singh	[Signature] L. Singh
22) Dr. Nibedita Mahato	[Signature] N. Mahato
23) Satyann Chatterjee	[Signature] Satyann Chatterjee - 04/4/17
24) Dr. S. Ray	[Signature] S. Ray 4/4/17